
  

The Parade will be “FROZEN”  

Parade of Lights will go on!! 

In True “Down the Line” backroad tour style            

The 28th Annual                  

Saturday, December 12, 2020  

Pack your family/loved ones/friends, into the 

car/tractor/side x side/snow machine or whichever way you 

choose with your hot chocolate and cookies and enjoy a 

backroad tour with our tranquil stationary Christmas on the 

Farm themed “Parade of Lights”. You can drive the circle 

route from Watson Road along Pioneer road where the floats 

will be “FROZEN” and lit up under the dark northern sky. 

Santa will be there to wave to the 
children and ensure that they are 
being good in time for Christmas. 

In order to prepare and provide proper details we ask if you are planning 

on entering a float for the Parade please contact Trisha: 

(705) 248-1166 – Sportsplex                                                                                                    

(705) 297-4024 - Cell                                                                                                 

tdaynard@ontera.net - Email 


